
 

 
 
 
November 11, 2010 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
2300 Yonge Street,  
Suite 2700, PO box 2319 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli, 
 
RE: Low-income Emergency Financial Assistance (EB-2008-0150) 
 
As requested in the October 20, 2010 letter, ENWIN is submitting the name 
and contact information of our social service partner agency: 
 

Lorraine Goddard 
Senior Director, Community Impact 
United Way/Centraide Windsor-Essex County 
300 Giles Blvd. E., unit A1 
Windsor, ON N9A 4C4 
Phone: 519-258-0000 x. 1188 
Fax: 519-258-2346 
Email: lgoddard@weareunited.com 

 
Please do no hesitate in contacting us if we can be of further assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nameer Rahman 
Regulatory Policy Analyst 
519 255 2888 ext 738 
nrahman@enwin.com 


